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Watrous Heights Neighborhood Association 

 Neighbors Meeting,  March 10, 2025 

AGENDA 

Neighbors Meeting Monday, March 10, at 6:00 pm. The meeting is in the 
South Union Elementary School Library (room 201).  

Remember “Day-Light-Savings Time” started the day before this meeting. 

 

1. We will have discussions regarding the Holiday Lighting Contest for 
2025 and how you would like us to make any changes for the next 
Contest. 
 

2. We will have discussions regarding our WHNA Swim Party this 
summer at the Pool near the south side Library. 

 

3. We are open for questions or suggestions regarding our biggest 
event of each year, the WHNA Hosted National Night Out Event at 
Park Avenue School Grounds on Tuesday, August 5, 2025. We will 
have access to the School Grounds from 2:00 pm to 8:00 pm. The 
Event will only be open to the public from 5:00 pm to 7:0 pm. 
 

a. There are numerous places where we need volunteers before 
and during the WHNA Hosted National Night Out Event. 

 
 

4. We will have Discussions regarding small local neighborhood 
parties like the ones we have held in my immediate neighborhood 
area of 600 Philips Street in the past. 
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For any Neighbor attending our WHNA Meeting for the first time at South 
Union Elementary School, you will need to enter the building from the East 
Parking Lot. 

You must enter that lot from East Leach Ave at the east end of the School 
Building. You will see a couple of our Watrous Heights Yard Signs promoting 
the meeting, which will be placed on both sides of the driveway entering from 
East Leach Avenue into the East Parking Lot. 

Drive toward the south side of the lot and you will see a double-door entrance 
into the school. That is the entrance you need to use. If the door is locked 
when you get there, you will see a buzzer just to the right side of the doors. 
Push the buzzer and someone will come to let you inside. 

We  meet in the Library (room 201). The Library is directly ahead (west) down 
the hallway and on your right side (north side). 

There is no cost to attend these WHNA Neighbors Meetings.  

 

We hope to see you at this meeting. 

 

Thank you for your participation, 

 

Dave Johnston, President 
Watrous Heights Neighborhood Association 
(515) 287-1976 


